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29 August 2017                   Early Stage 1 Excursion Fitzroy Falls 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

As communicated in our stage newsletter, the Kindergarten students will be taking part in an excursion to Fitzroy Falls on 
Wednesday 20 September 2017. This excursion consolidates concepts addressed in the Term 3 Geography unit, ‘Places 
and Spaces’. Students will experience our wonderful natural environment and learn about Australia’s unique flora and 
fauna. They will also learn about the traditional ways in which Aboriginal people utilised aspects of Australia’s natural 
landscape. 
 

Transport will be by bus. We intend to leave school at 9.30 am to arrive at Fitzroy Falls by 10.00 am. We will have recess 
and lunch at the venue and should be back at school by about 2.30 pm. Students need to bring a water bottle and something 
to eat for recess and lunch packed in a clearly labelled plastic bag. They will need to wear their sport uniform with long 
pants or school uniform pants. Enclosed shoes suitable for walking and a broad brimmed school hat are also essential. 
 
Students are very much looking forward to this worthwhile and exciting, very first excursion at ‘big school’. If you wish 
your child to participate please fill out the permission note below. The cost is $36.00 which includes bus and education 
instructors at the learning centre. 
 
An extra note will be given closer to the date with all extra details and reminders. If you have any questions, be sure to ask 
your teacher and we will endeavour to address any questions with answers for all parents in this extra note. 
 
Kindest Regards 
The Kindergarten teachers 
 
 

 Wendy Buckley                                                        Cassy Lyttle 

 

Payment may be made by our parent online payment option which is accessed on the ribbon of our web page by 

selecting $ - make a payment. Payment can also be made by cash or cheque.  

Due date for payment is Wednesday 13 September 2017. Unfortunately no late payments can be accepted.  
Should you have any difficulty in paying for this activity / excursion, please make an appointment to speak to 

Mrs Buckley or Miss Christie as financial assistance is available. 

 

Principal  Excursion coordinator  
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